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Senator Fifield asked: 

 

What was the growth in the number of men on DSP compared to the number of women in 

2010-11? 

 

 

Answer: 

 

From June 2010 to June 2011 the number of males on Disability Support Pension (DSP) 

increased by 13,144 (3.0 per cent) and the number of females on DSP increased by 13,125 

(3.7 per cent).   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 


